FSBSC Submission 643

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Greg Greenwood

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 8:42 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: cfa dispute

Greetings

The fire services and boundaries need revising however not at the expense of the cfa volunteers. How about
consulting the volunteers and including them in the decision making that affects them. Thank you.

Greg Greenwood
Current serving cfa volunteer.
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